
 

Head Teacher: Mr Mark Lawson B.Ed (Hons)    

 

31 October 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

S2 & 3 Shetland Science Trip 

 

We are delighted to share that we have arranged for our S2 & 3 classes to attend the 

Shetland Science Fair in Lerwick.  

 

The Science Fair will feature a range of engaging, hands-on workshops focused on STEM 

topics such as eDNA, Biodiversity, Space Junk, and Powering the Future. These workshops 

are designed to provide students with active learning experiences, sparking interest and 

enthusiasm in STEM subjects and careers. 

 

The trip is planned for Wednesday 6 November 2024, at the Clickimin Leisure Centre. Pupils 

should arrive at school at the usual time, where they will take a Jamieson’s bus to the 0915 

hours ferry, returning on the 1525 hours ferry. 

 

Pupils need to take a snack and packed lunch. If there are any issues with this please 

contact the school.  

 

If you give consent to your child taking part in this trip,  please reply directly to this email.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Susan Thomson 

 
Depute Head 

Mid Yell Junior High School 

01595745050 

susan.thomson@shetland.gov.uk 
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